
KIRSTIN S. DODGE 
Direct:  (425) 635-1407 
Internet:  KDodge@perkinscoie.com 
 
 
 
 
 
October 26, 2005 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Office of the Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Chapter 480-107 WAC Rulemaking—Docket No. UE-030423 
Comments of Puget Sound Energy 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. is pleased to submit the accompanying Comments in 
response to the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102) issued by the Commission 
in this docket on October 5, 2005.  

Thank you for your assistance.   

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Kirstin S. Dodge 

Enclosures 


